The Greater Waterbury
Youth Symphony

Cordially Invites You To

Our First Annual Open House

® Meet our fine conductors and coaching staff
e Visit the Symphonette and Principal Orchestras

Saturday, December 10th
10:00am-12:00pm
Kennedy High School, Waterbury, CT

RSVP appreciated, respond by November 26th 2005
203-525-3939 or gwys@gwys.org

Visit our website: www.gwys.org

To parents, teachers, music educators and others
who foster young musicians;

We would like to invite you to the Greater Waterbury
Youth Symphony’s First Annual Open House.

We all know how young musicians
must be nurtured to reach their fullest potential.
Please join us to see how our program works
to foster that young musician.

Together we can help our young musicians to cultivate their
talents so that they can bring beautiful music to the world.

Orchestra is a wonderful complement to you child’s music
lessons. It gives them an opportunity to “play” with peers
and friends who share their love of music.

SAVE THE DATE — NEXT AUDITION

Mid year auditions will be January 28, 2006 (9:00-12:00)
Children and teens are welcome to audition.
All children with 1 semester or more on their chosen
instrument can become part of the orchestra.
The audition helps us place them at their strength level.
Call 203-525-3939 to schedule an audition in January.




